
MINUTES OF NEW BOSTON FORESTRY COMMITTEE FOR  February 18, 2019 
 
In attendance: Graham Pendlebury, Tom Miller, Kim DiPietro, Willard Dodge 
Carter Brown, Joe Constance and one guest. 
 
Treasurers report:  C. Brown presented the Treasurers report which was accepted 
unanimous.  
 
Not everyone had the minutes of the last meeting so it was decided to postpone 
their acceptance until the next meeting on March 11.  
 
Tom Miller reported that in the Sherburne lot there are two sections left to 
survey one small and one large. There are four lots on the north end and 18 in the 
south. One more work party was necessary. A Date for the next work party was 
set for Friday, March 8 at 9:00 AM  
 
Tom also reported that the tree farm signs for the Todd lot were done and he will 
pick them up.   
 
K. DiPietro reported that there was not a key at the Town Hall for the Forestry 
Committee file cabinet. T. Miller and J. Constance said they would meet with the 
town Administrator the next day to solve the problem. She also inquired about 
raising the pay of Marylyn Seguin to the same rate as she gets for her work at the 
Town Hall. The Committee agreed unanimously.  
 
T. Miller reported that the Christmas trees had been ordered and that we would 
need to check with the New Boston Central School principal regarding the tree 
planting and the sixth grade forest walk. J. Constance said he would speak to Ms. 
Underwood before the next meeting.   
 
The date for the next meeting was set for March 11 at 5:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
J. Constance 
 
 


